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This has been a busy year (for the committee) with the new Associations Act 

which resulted in the changes being made to our Rules (Constitution). 

 

This financial year we have made a profit of $2158.42.  Tennisscores aren’t 

charging what was originally thought and not sending regular accounts.   More 

glasses will be needed next season, with a cost of over $2,000. 

 

With the changes to the by-laws (imposing a 50% late payment penalty) forfeit 

fines have been paid promptly.  Although it would be great if we didn’t have 

any forfeits at all. 

 

I have enjoyed the two years of being Treasurer,  but it’s now time for 

someone new to take over.  Thanks to the committee members of the past 

two years, it’s been great working with you.  And all the best to the incoming 

committee members. 

 

Heather Johnston 


